
The boohoo group refuted suggestions that it had asked Turkish suppliers to reduce prices 
by 30%. It also stated: Over the last 18 months, the prices we pay to suppliers has increased 
as the cost of energy, transport and raw materials increased. More recently, the cost of 
these items has come down significantly and so we are working with suppliers to address 
this and ensure we can continue to deliver the best prices for our customers.  
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